
20 November 2018 

CMS NOTICE: PLUMBING WORK – ALAN PATAN AVENUE ENTRANCE, CARBIS ROAD 

CAMPUS, PMB   

 

Dear Staff and Students 

Please note that there will be plumbing works at the guard house for sewer line 

connections and the road will be closed as from Thursday 22/11/2018. This 

should be completed by Friday 07/12/2018. 

Please use alternate root if possible. 

Apologies for inconvenience caused. 

Should you have any enquiries, please contact Fundile Zulu on X5860. 

Issued by Campus Management Services 

 

 

 

 


